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Colonel Bovey,
Department of Extra-Mural Relations, 
McGill University.

Dear Colonel Bovey,

I am returning herewith Mr. Beatty's letter 
of July 18th regarding Mrs. Carter's proposed trip to 
the West. I regret that nothing can be done, even 
with your generous offer of $50. Perhaps we will have 
better luck next year.

Faithfully yours,

O.i
Enc. University Librarian.


